
 

     

 

 
 
 
 
 

Transition from PharmOutcomes to Tradeshift - May 2019 
 
 
Please find below an update regarding the steps we will be undertaking over the 
coming months to transition GP Practices in Leeds from PharmOutcomes to 
Tradeshift to create a simpler process to invoice for LARC payments: 
 

 CCG to finalise the SystemOne/EMIS templates and upload to the relevant 
systems. 

 Tradeshift to compile a tailored user guide for GP Practices. 

 Tradeshift to conduct one final test/training session with Leeds Sexual 
Health on 20th May 2019. 

 Tradeshift to deliver training to Leeds Student Medical Practice (LSMP) on 
28th May 2019. 

 As agreed with the LMC, Tradeshift will commence in LSMP first as from 
the 1st June 2019. 

 Leeds Sexual Health to then meet with LMC post implementation at 
LSMP, to discuss how this is working and agree a plan to roll out 
Tradeshift to all GP Practices in Leeds by the end of September at the 
latest, hopefully quicker subject to training dates.  

 Please note: PharmOutcomes will continue to be available for all GP 
practices until they are transitioned across to Tradeshift.  

 

We would welcome your thoughts on how best to deliver the training to your practice 

and locality and please let us know any established meetings that the Tradeshift 

team could attend to deliver this training. 

 

Emma Tiernan 
Business Manager – Specialist Services 
Leeds Community Healthcare NHS Trust 
 
Email: emma.tiernan@nhs.net 
Tel: 07702 607 997 
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